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From October 2022, you may notice an increase of dust, noise, 

vibration and construction traffic around the Campbelltown Hospital 

campus, as decommissioning works commence on Building C,  

Gna Ka Lun and Waratah House. 

As part of the final works for the $632 million Stage 2 redevelopment at 

Campbelltown Hospital, a range of refurbishments and landscaping will occur 

until late 2023.  

You may notice an increase of dust, noise, vibration, and construction traffic, 

while our builders set up their work site and begin the decommissioning of 

Building C, Gna Ka Lun and Waratah House.  

The health and safety of staff and the community are our the top priority, and we 

have strict controls in place to minimise any construction disruptions. View our 

noise, dust and vibration mitigations at https://bit.ly/CHRMitigations22.  

Areas that might be subject to short-duration higher impacts will be notified prior 

to the activity commencing. 

If you have any concerns or questions, or if you identify any hazards, contact 
the Campbelltown Hospital Redevelopment Team on 4634 4994 or email  
SWSLHD-CampbelltownHospitalRedevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au. 
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